

SAHPA GENERAL SECRETARY
Anthony Perkins
Mobile 0448 883 512
sahpa.secretary@gmail.com
sahpa.treasurer2015@gmail.com
Gavin Harris
488 Marion Rd Plympton Park
South Australia, 5038, Australia

To all Club Secretaries,

18/4/2017

The COM has decided to call a Special General Meeting to be held at the SAHPA headquarters on the 24th May 2017 starting at 7pm. Please advise all financial SAHPA members in your club they should attend this important meeting to discuss the agenda shown below. Please note this Meeting will be for financial SAHPA Members only.

The Agenda:

- 1. Virus update.
- 2. Discussion on proposed amended program.
- 3. The decision whether to race in season 2017.

Tony Perkins 0448 883 512

SAHPA Inc. Secretary



SAHPA GENERAL SECRETARY
Tony Perkins
Mobile:0448 883 512
sahpa.secretary@gmail.com
sahpa.treasurer2015@gmail.com
Gavin Harris
488 Marion Road
Plympton Park SA 5038

19th April 2017.

To all Secretaries,

In an endeavour to save the Members money, I would like to be able to email correspondence to those of you who have the ability to receive emails and print out the contents for your Club Members. I would appreciate your co-operation as postage is now considerably higher than before. If you have not sent me your email address in the past, could you please do so now.

sahpa.secretary@gmail.com

If you do not have an email address is there someone in your Club that could do it for you?

Could you please email me or text me on 0448 883 512 with the answer yes Your Name and Club. If you don't wish to participate and would like me to still send you all correspondence, could you please send me a letter and say no.

Each letter to you saves \$1 or \$2 dollars, that's between \$20- \$40 dollars each month and when sending to all Members it is saving hundreds.

Regards

Tony Perkins

General Secretary SAHPA Inc.



SAHPA GENERAL SECRETARY
Anthony Perkins
Mobile 0448 883 512
sahpa.secretary@gmail.com
sahpa.treasurer2015@gmail.com
Gavin Harris
488 Marion Rd Plympton Park
South Australia, 5038, Australia

To all Club Secretaries,

18/4/2017

We will be in contact with you in 7 days' time to get the answers to the following questions. You may email or send me your results ASAP.

- A. According to your Club Membership list how many have had the Rotavirus.
- B. How many of the Members in the Club intend to race at this time.
- C. How many Members would attend a meeting with Dr.Colin Walker if we were to organise it a week before the May 24th Special General Meeting.

I appreciate your co-operation.

Regards

Tony Perkins 0448 883 512

SAHPA Inc. Secretary